TR-072.07

Hunter, Kathy (UTC)

From: . Boston, Bob (UTC)

Sent: Tuesday, October 07, 2008 9:18 AM
To: Hunter, Kathy (UTC)

Subject: FW: Modified Application

Attachments: Trail Fencing Application .doc; YVT Fence.pdf

From: Sheffield, Brett [mailto:bsheffie@ci.yakima.wa.us]
Sent: Friday, October 03, 2008 4:19 PM

To: Boston, Bob (UTC)

Cc: Mayo, Doug

Subject: FW: Modified Application

Bob,

The City would like to request an extension on the time to use these grant monies to construct a fence around the BNSF
property in the vicinity of the Naches River Bridge. The need for this extension is due to a misunderstanding of what the
project was to accomplish. Because of this, the agreement was never signed. The City would appreciate extending the
deadline to June 30, 2009. Attached is the updated application that more clearly describes the work to be accomplished
- with this grant. Do you want to update the agreement or should we just sign the original agreement. Please advise on
what you would like us to do. Thanks for your help. ‘

From: Sheffield, Brett

Sent: Wednesday, September 10, 2008 4:05 PM
To: bboston@utc.wa.gov

Subject: Modified Application

Bob,

| updated the application and drawing for the grade crossing protective fund. Let me know it this is acceptable. If so, | will
have our City Manager sign the agreement. We will have until when to spend the money?

Brett H. Sheffield, P.E.
Chief Engineer

City of Yakima

PH. (509) 576-6797

Fax (509) 576-6305




